
 

What’s Happening 

Spring Term 2025 
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Welcome to our newsletter 

School Dinners 

Please be aware that from the 24 
April onwards we will no longer be 
offering a hot lunch at lunch time. 
Any children who stay for lunch will 
need to bring a packed lunch. We 
will be sending out packed lunch  

guidance.   

Nappies 

If your child is still in nappies please 
ensure that your child always has 
nappies in his/her bag. If your child 
does not have a nappy in his/her 
bag and he/she needs changing we 
will provide a nappy but you will 
need to pay a £1 charge to cover the 
cost of the nappy. 

PSE and Thrive Day 

Wednesday 12 February 2025 

Thank you to those parents who 
joined our celebration day. We hope 
you enjoyed the range of activities on 
offer and learned something about 
your child’s personal, social and 
emotional development.  

Pancake Day 

Tuesday 04 March 2025 

Some children celebrated Shrove  
Tuesday by cooking and eating  
pancakes.  

World Book Day 

Thursday 06 March 2025 

We celebrated World Book Day by 
dressing up. Thank you to those  
parents who came in to read with 
children.  

School Gates 

Please remember to SHUT and BOLT 
the gate when you arrive and leave. 
This keeps all children safe and  
reduces the risk of children running 
onto the busy road.  When entering 
and exiting please be aware of the  
children around you and don’t let  
other children follow you 
through the doors.  
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  Important Dates 
 

 

April 2025 

01 - Coffee morning/afternoon 

04 - Eid Parties (10:30, 13:00) 

04 - Last  Day of School 

22 - Staff Training Day 

23 - Home Visits Day 

24 - School Reopens 
 

May 2025 

05 - Bank Holiday  

06 - Coffee morning/afternoon 

19 - Riki Recycle Performance 

20 - Coffee morning/afternoon 

23 - Last Day of School 

 

June 2025 

02 - Staff Training Day 

03 -  School Reopens 

10 - Coffee morning/afternoon 

18 - Flying Start Picnic in the Park 

24 - Coffee morning/afternoon 

 

July 2025 

08 - Coffee morning/afternoon 

10 - Parent AGM 

22 - Last Day of School 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 Don’t forget to visit our website at 
www.rothesaynursery.co.uk 

Collection and Drop Off Times 
 

Parents are reminded that nursery sessions are 8:30am to 
11:30am or 12:45pm to 3:45pm.  
Please ensure you are on time for the start and end of your 

child's session, otherwise your child's learning is effected. 

Eid Parties 

Please come and celebrate Eid with us on 4th April. We will 

be doing parties in the morning at 10.30am and the afternoon 

at 1pm. The party invitation we will be sending will contain 

more details. 

Stay and Play 

Please join our weekly Stay and Play on Thursdays with your 
younger children.   
The sessions run from 9.00am-11.00am or 1.00pm -3.00pm. 
Come and play at Rothesay for £1 a family! 

Children’s Absence 

If your child is absent from nursery please would  

parents telephone the School Office on 01582 726966. 

If you do not phone, please expect a phone call or text     
message from us to see why your child is absent from    
nursery. 

Please label your child’s clothes  

Please try to label your child's clothes, coat and shoes with 

his/her name. You can buy lots of different types of stick on 

waterproof name labels online if you just type “waterproof 

name labels’’ into any search engine or into  

Amazon directly.  

Weather News 

As the weather gets warmer could you ensure your child 

comes to nursery with a hat. We also ask that sun cream is 

applied before your child's session. 

Returning Nursery Clothes 

Please could all parents bring a change of clothes to leave on 

their child’s peg in case we need to change them. Please  

label them with you child’s name. If your child has been 

changed into nursery clothes while at school, please return 

them so that we are able to use them again for all children. 


